
49th Annual Mu Alpha Theta National Convention 
Las Vegas, Nevada — July 14-19, 2019 

Dear Sponsors and Members, 

     We cordially invite you to this year’s National Convention. Please read Richard 
Rusczyk's letter on the impact the National Convention had on him when he was in 
high school. If you have never been to a National Convention this is surely going to be 
one to remember and a great convention to make your first. Mr. Rusczyk is going to 
be the keynote speaker this year, and his staff at the Art of Problem Solving has writ-
ten this year’s Interschool test. It is sure to be fun and a great challenge for all. Hope 
to see you all in Las Vegas in July!  

          Kim Woolfenden                     Will Frazer 
       Convention Host               Test Coordinator 
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